California State University, Bakersfield
Walter W. Stiern Library
Job Announcement: Computer Science Student

CSUB Walter W. Stiern library is in need of a computer science student to assist
librarians in developing an interactive video that will train students on how to
conduct searches in library research databases. The training video will include
interactive quizzes. Camtasia Studio 7.0, a screen capture video program, will be
used to deliver the training content. Applicant must be familiar with or be able to
learn the Camtasia software. Pay scale will vary by experience. The project
should take approximately 30-40 hours.

Applications should be submitted to: Christy Gavin at cgavin@csub.edu or Sarah
Philips at sphilips@csub.edu. Please apply by September 30, 2010.
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